Selectmen called a special meeting on Tuesday, February 16, 1993
at 4:00 PM.

Present Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule', and Mike Oldershaw.
The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM.

An intent to cut for the Shea property on Meeting House Hill was
signed.

With reference to a revaluation, should such be voted at town
meeting. it was unanimously voted to:

1. Use the firm of Cole, Layer, Trumble for the
revaluation.

2. Use the services of David MacArthur as a consultant
during the revaluation process on a daily fee bases.

3. Use Mr. MacArthur to establish the valuation of PSNH
property in Antrim.

There were only two bids for cleaning services in Town Hall.
The lowest, Pro Janitorial Services, was awarded the contract.

A letter to KH Labor Board was signed in response to the wage
claim of Brian Brown.

A discussion of the abatement request of Mr. Crowell was held.
It was agreed to have the Town Attorney attempt to negotiate a
settlement.

Meeting adjourned 4:45. Phil Dwight



